
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am a current resident of Portland, Oregon, and due to weather I am very unfortunately unable to 
attend the Public Hearing for Bill HB3063 tomorrow. I strongly oppose this Bill. I believe it is our right as 
Americans to have medical freedom to make the choices we feel are best for ourselves and our children. 
I personally believe that with a stronger component of education in the doctor’s and/or Pediatric offices, 
more people will choose to vaccinate willingly instead of being forced to reluctantly. Please take this 
into consideration. Thank you.  
 
Arielle Davenport  
 


